
Knightly News 

 

Tuscarora Elementary School 

At Tuscarora we are committed to the lifelong success of every child. 

June 20, 2019 

June 25  

• 1/2 Day of School (Last Day for Elementary Students) 

• 5th Grade & Kindergarten Ceremonies 

June 28 

• High School Graduation, 7:00 pm 

The 5th Grade Moving Up  
Ceremony will be held on  

Tuesday, June 25th, at 9:15 am  
on the Tuscarora Track  

(Rain location is the High School 
Auditorium). 

 

The Kindergarten Year-End  
Ceremony will also be on June 

25th. The ceremony will take place 
at 10:30 am outside the main en-
trance along the Tuscarora Loop  
(Rain location is the Tuscarora 

Gym/Multi-Purpose Room). 

 

 

 

The Bus Loop will 

be closed to 

traffic on Friday  

(June 21).  

Parents will  

need to drop off 

students,  

regardless of  

arrival time, near 

the Business 

Office. 



Knight’s Honor Code 

At Tuscarora we are a community of learners.  
We show respect for ourselves, our school,  
our community and our country through  

honesty, kindness, and responsible actions.  
We celebrate each other’s differences  
and accomplishments with our heads,  

our hearts and our hands. 
 

WE ARE  
THE KNIGHTS! 

Have a enjoyable and safe summer! 
See you in September! 

All visitors to our school are 
required to stop at the front 
desk, present identification, 
sign-in, and receive a visitor 

badge. Also, visitors will  
not be permitted to visit  

classrooms, cafeteria, etc. dur-
ing the school day without prior 

approval from our principal, 
Mrs. Weed. If you have any 

questions, please call the school 
at (607) 359-2261. 


